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Steven Liang

From: Micah Parto <micahparto@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 11:38 AM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Water bill increase 

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Hi, 
 I am a single mother and a property owner/manager. With the decrease in personal income, I am not able to afford a 
increase of 17% in my water bill. Sit is a struggle to pay the current bills. I am contesting this increase. I will stand by my 
fellow property owners And take proper action, to see that this doesn’t happen. 
 
Thank you, 
Lana Parto 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


